
SERVICE LETTER 

Service Letter No. 469 February 11, 1966 

TO: Distributors, Dealers, Certified Service Centers 
and Owners 

SUBJECT: Replacement of Baggage/Passenger Allowance Placard 

MODELS AFFECTED: PA-24-260 Comanches, Serial Numbers 24-4247, 24-4300 
to 24-4360 incl., 24-4362, 24-4363 
PA-30 Twin Comanches, Serial Numbers 30-853, 30-902 
to 30-949 incl., 30-952 to 30-963 incl., 30-965 to 
30-967 incl, , 30-969, 30-971 to 30-978 incl. 

COMPLIANCE DATE: Immediately upon receipt of placard 

It is required that the present baggage/passenger allowance placard, 
part number 25537-00, be replaced with a new placard, part number 
25652-00, on the aircraft listed above. 

A revised airplane flight manual , reflecting the change to the new 
placard will also be required. 

Kit number 756 997 contains the necessary material to accomplish the 
above on the affected PA-24-260 Comanches, whereas, kit number 756 998 
contains the necessary material for the affected PA-30 Twin Comanches. 
The above kits are available at no charge through your Piper distributor. 

Distributors, should order their requirements for these kits from the 
Service Spares Department, Piper Aircraft Corporation, Lock Haven, Pa. 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION, LOCK HAVEN, PA., U. S. A. 


